
CSR Visit to Immanuel Blessings Foundation 

 

July 20, 2024, Visit to Immanuel Blessings Foundation with the spirit of YIGP's big family. The 

spirit was spread by inviting the children of Immanuel Blessings Foundation to do a Games 

Session and singing together. And gave some souvenirs to the children of Immanuel Blessings 

Foundation, namely, basketballs, futsal balls and food and drinks that the children liked. 

 

 

                          
 

 



 

 

    
 

 


